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GOVERNOR’S BUDGET

 Prioritizes Education

 $8.015 Billion for K-12 Education Including $20 Million for the Chief 
Education Office Therefore $7.955 Billion for K-12.

 This is a $555 Million Increase Over the 2015-2017 Biennium and 
Still an Estimated $400 Million Short of Covering Roll Up Costs or a 
No Cuts Budget

 COSA, OSBA and OEA will Push for More Money

 We will have more Information Specific to Sheridan in January



THANK YOU


